
Page 1 November, 2018 Hummingbird Stitchers Quilt Guild Newsletter 

 

 

P.O. Box 1326,  Sierra Vista, AZ 85636-1326  

The Hummer 
November, 2018 

The Newsletter of the Hummingbird Stitchers Quilt Guild 
Website:  www.hummingbirdquiltguild.com          Email:  HSQG@hummingbirdquiltguild.com       

 

Guild meetings are held at Rothery Education Center located at 3305 E. Fry Blvd., Sierra Vista unless otherwise noted. 

 

 

Millie F Nov 2 

Jane D Nov 5 

Jane W Nov 6 

Sandra D Nov 7 

Betty F Nov 12 

Nancy B Nov 13 

Beth H Nov 13 

Nena R Nov 14 

Shirley G Nov 16 

Sherry M Nov 21 

Frances Nov 22 

Gretchen Nov 24 

Marrietta Nov 24 

Vangie Nov 25 

 
 

November Calendar 
 

 

11/1 Thurs., 8:30 am ï 4 pm, Open Sewing 

11/5 Mon., 6 pm -  Challenge Quilts 

11/7  Wed., 9 am -  Challenge Quilts 

11/8 Thurs., 8:30 am ï 4 pm, Open Sewing 

11/14 Wed., 9 am, Quilting Bee 

11/15 Thurs., 8:30 am ï 4 pm, Open Sewing 

11/21 Wed., 9 am, Quilting Bee 

11/28 Wed., 9 am, Quilting Bee 

11/29 Thurs., 8:30 am ï 4 pm, Open Sewing 

 

Coming In December 
 

12/3 Mon., 6 p.pm, Holiday Party (pg. 5) 

11/5 Wed., 10 am*** - Holiday Party (pg. 5) 

11/6 Thurs., 8:30 am ï 4 pm, Open Sewing 

11/12 Wed., 9 am, Quilting Bee 

11/13 Thurs., 8:30 am ï 4 pm, Open Sewing 

11/19 Wed., 9 am, Quilting Bee 

11/20 Thurs., 8:30 am ï 4 pm, Open Sewing 

11/26 Wed., 9 am, Quilting Bee 

11/27 Thurs., 8:30 am ï 4 pm, Open Sewing 

 

*** Note the Party Timeð10 am!!! 

Bʒᴌhdˉyʟ 
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UPCOMING PROGRAMS  

  November 5 & 7:  Challenge Quilts 

 December 3 & 5:  Holiday parties 

January 7 & 9: Presentation on the Waterways exhibit; the guild will host a childrenôs 
workshop on textile painting and the guild will run two workshops at the museum. 

 

UPCOMING WORKSHOPS  
 

January 8: Painting on fabrics -  9 to 12  -  Volunteers Needed! 

The guild is working with the City of Sierra Vista's Henry F. Hauser Museum for their Wa-
terways exhibit. They are hosting a childrenôs workshop on textile painting and asked the 
guild to run the two workshops at the museum.  

We need volunteers to help the children color on fabric with colored pencils and use textile 
medium to turn it into a watercolor; each painting is set with dry heat and placed into an 8
-inch hoop.   

Saturday, January 19: 10-11 am kids workshop for 30 participants 
Saturday, February 23, 10-11 am kids workshop for 30 participants.  
 
The workshop on January 8th will train volunteers on the methods that will be used by the 
children.  More information to follow.   

 

 

       Quilt donations for September/October 

Boutique sale 2 
Cancer 9 
C.A.S.A.  2 
Cochise Foster Care 25 
Dialysis 9 
Jennifer House 4 
Loriôs Place 5 
Private individuals 2 
WIC 15 

 

 
 
Total  73 
 
We also received a donation of 8 finished quilts 
from one individual. 
 
Please email Janet Wilcox or Gail Staples if you 
know a non-profit or group that would benefit 
from a quilt donation. 
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HSQG Contacts 
 

President 

 Deb Scott dyscott6@gmail.com 

Future President (co-vice presidents) 

 Candy Jennings & Susan Ritter 

Secretary 

 Carol Spessard cspessard@cox.net 

Treasurer 

 Wendy Seals wendyseals@msn.com 

Newsletter Editor  

 Doris Wells doriskwells@gmail.com  

Programs and Workshops Co-Chairs 

 Naz Mazuji nmazuji@gmail.com  

 Paulette Woodall pau-
lettewoodall@gmail.com  

Membership 

 Ann Walker ann.walker@live.com 

Community Outreach 

 Janet Wilcox janetwilcox@hotmail.com  

Quilt Show Co-Chairs 

 Maryann Lepic thelepics@gmail.com  

 Virginia McCabe  mccabex4@msn.com   

 
New quilt bee,  

A Kaffeeklatsch, is starting 
 

 

The 4th Wednesday of every month, 
a Quiltfolk kaffeeklatsch will convene at 
the SV library, in the small conference 
room adjacent to the cafe, Mindful Mor-
sels, from 1:00-2:30 to discuss various 
topics related to Quiltfolk publica-
tions.  Those interested would need their 
own copy of the publication. 
 
For example, for the November chat-
together on  Nov. 28th, I would ask every-
one to bring her favorite issue and share 
why it's her favorite.  For the January chat
-together, we would discuss what was 
missing from the Arizona issue, #6.  And, 
we would progress from there, depending 
on whether or not there was any interest 
and what other participants would like 
from the group. 
 
For further questions contact Donna Vii-
tanen at :  zz191843@protonmail.com 
 
For a look at the Quiltfolk publications, 
check out their website at  

www.quiltfolk.com  
 

Painted Barn Quilt Blocks 
 

 

In August the Guild sponsored a barn quilt block painting.  A colorful time was had by all and 
some are on display at the Guild.  A few of the blocks were for personal use and many others 
were for future use by the guild.  The guild plans to attach them to the wooden quilt show 
signs that will be scattered around town to draw interest to our quilt show.  Thank you to each 
of the volunteers who painted blocks for the guild.  But like any quilt or donated quilt block, 
we need to know who did all the work.  If you painted any of the blocks below, please put 
your name on the back or let us know so we can.  If you think you are interested in painting 
blocks for your personal use, then contact Nas about sponsoring another Barn Block Painting 
Workshop.  
 

mailto:zz191843@protonmail.com
http://www.quiltfolk.com
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Student Cowboy Poetry Support 

Back in September I asked my fellow HSQG members to support future student poets through 
the Western Heritage Schools Outreach Program.  Your generosity and overwhelming sup-
port  have been fantastic.     

First, Wendy H of Mz W Designs donated her quilting skills to finish our star quilt.  Her custom 
quilting job elevated a plain quilt to a fabulous.   

Second Debbie G donated an adorable holiday wall hanging with the Christmas spirit.  For 
folks who just donôt want an entire quilt, the holiday wall hanging is perfect.   

And third, Doris W sewed and quilted a holiday themed quilt boot top that is perfect for our 
cowboy audience.   

Thank you Wendy, Debbie and Doris.  I want to  thank you very much and share your kind-
ness with everyone in the guild.  Iôll show off  each beautiful quilt at an upcoming show & 
tell.  For all the other wonder HSQG members you can help support our student poetry pro-
gram by purchasing a raffle ticket (or two or three) and attend the Cochise Cowboy Poetry and 
Music Gathering, 8-9 Feb 2019.   

Thank you all, Eileen   

 

 


